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PORTSMOUTH AND SOUTH EAST HAMPSHIRE HEALTH AUTHORITY 

Gosport Locality GP Steering Group 

To be held at the Conference Room in the Surgery at 66-68 Stoke Road, Gosport on 
Wednesday 23 April at 12.30 pm 

AGENDA 

1 Apologies for Absence 

2 Matters arising 

3 Gosport Multifund 

Feedback on Gosport Multifund meeting held on 2 April. 

Haslar update ~ 10~)J’.,. v’7 ~,~L’.,,~,,-~ , 

5 GMS Issues 0 ~- 4 Lo-~ ~’~O G 1~ L-~I,’~-~"I 

6 AOB v, HIll 

/ 7 Date of next meeting .. .’ 
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EA has been applied for and refreshments will be provided. 
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PORTSMOUTH AND SOUTH EAST HAMPSHIRE HEALTH AUTHORITY 

Gosport Locality GP Steering Group 

Notes of the Meeting held Wednesday 23 April 1997 

Present: Chris Tart CT Ros Reid RR 
Brendan Coonan BC John Grocock JG 
Felicity Shaw FS Alex Clark AC 
Jane Barton JB Hugh Janes HJ 
John Bassett JB 

No Discussion Action 

1 

2 

3 

4 

Apologies for Absence 

Matters arising 

Covered in the agenda. 

Gosport Multifund 

There was a general discussion of the Gosport Multifund meeting 
held on 2 April, for which the Coonan practice kindly provided 
notes of this meeting. Whist there was interest in GPs working 
together, there appeared not to be a general interest in setting up 
a multifund. However the Knapman practice stated their 
intention to apply to become an eighth wave fundholding practice 
and some practices requested further information. 

HJ outlined the position in other areas of the Health Authority, 
explaining that multifunds were being set up in Portsmouth City, 
Havant and Fareham. Practices joining these groups would 
therefore be accessing the management and computer allowances 
for the preparatory year, currently in the region of £23000 and 
£25000 respectively. However there remained considerable 
uncertainty as to the impact on the impact on the NHS following 
the result of the forthcoming election. 

Haslar update 

HJ updated the group on progress with Haslar, explaining that a 

GP newsletter was currently being produced by Haslar and this 

should shortly be distributed. Its main purpose was to update 

local GPs on changes at Haslar. HJ also explained that Haslar 

had two plastic surgeons in post and whilst the Health Authority 

currently had no arrangements for referrals to be made directly to 

this specialty, they were encouraging Haslar to develop a sub- 

contractual arrangement with Salisbury and hoped that this would 

be in place later in the year. 



NHE000358-0003 

GMS Issues 

AC explained that there had been a slight increase in out of hours 
payments to GPs and that a 2% inflationary increase in the 
staffing budget would come into force on 1 April 1997. AC also 
explained that the application of an NHS pension scheme to staff 
employed in General Practice, would not be an exact copy of the 
existing NHS pension scheme. This scheme was due to come 
into force from 1 October 1997, but the reimbursement rate was 
yet to be decided. AC agreed to update the group as soon as AC 
further information became available. 

6 AOB 

None. 

Date of next meeting 

Wednesday 4 June at 12.30 pm in the Gosport Health Centre 
Seminar Room. 
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ST MARY’S HOSPITAL, PORTSMOUTH 
POSTGRADUATE EDUCATION ALLOWANCE 

REGISTER FOR GP PRINCIPALS 

COURSE TITLE: GOSPORT GP STEERING GROUP 

COURSE NO: SMH396C) DATE: 25 APRIL 1997 
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